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To: All Providers   

From:   Dr. Paul Garcia, Vice President of Utilization Management 

Date: January 06, 2025  

Subject: Updated CPT codes  

 
This serves as communication on updated CPT codes for Jan. 1, 2025. 

2025 CPT CODE UPDATE 

Effective with date of service Jan. 1, 2025, new CPT codes have been added, some end-
dated, and descriptions of some existing codes have been updated. See details below: 

 2025 CPT Code Update 

 

Thank you for your attention to this communication. All questions related to this Clinical 
Communication Bulletin can be sent to UM@TrilliumNC.org. Questions will be 
responded to as quickly as possible 
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